Addendum to Memorandum of Understanding (MOU)
between Denton Independent School District and Tree House Academy

1. DENTON ISD will provide classroom set-up at TREE HOUSE ACADEMY, including class-
room furniture and technology.

2. DENTON ISD will provide 3% of ADA funding to TREE HOUSE ACADEMY for Denton
ISD students enrolled in the partnership program.

3. Three percent of ADA to be paid to TREE HOUSE ACADEMY on or before December 15,
2017.

This addendum is in effect from August 16, 2017 - June 1, 2018.

Dr. Jamie Wilson, Superintendent

Mia Price, Board President

Paige Hodges, Tree House Academy Executive Director



